
HB 2325 -- UNCLAIMED PROPERTY NOTICE

SPONSOR: Lavender

Currently, the State Treasurer's Office must print a listing of
unclaimed property holders in local newspapers. This bill changes
the notice of unclaimed property to require the State Treasurer's
Office to only publish a short advertisement that unclaimed
property is available online and provide a phone number. This new
notice requirement will terminate in 15 years.


